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Secretary Denney Responds to Security Concerns 

Boise, Idaho – Earlier this week, Idaho Secretary of State Lawerence Denney became 
aware of claims made by an actor on the dark web stating voter records from several 
states are available for sale. Secretary Denney quickly took steps to determine the nature 
and scope of the issue and is working with the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) 
and the National Association of Secretaries of State (NASS) to assist in an investigation. 
 
At this time, the investigation indicates the Idaho data is solely public information. Our DHS 
contacts have stated this simply looks to be someone attempting to take available, public 
information and then packaging it for sale. There are no indications this data is the result of 
a compromise of any Idaho Secretary of State system. 
 
“While this information is available publicly for legitimate, political or research purposes, 
the law prohibits anyone from using this information for commercial purposes,” said 
Secretary Denney. “We are prepared to work with the Attorney General to prosecute any 
misuse of this information.” 
 
Updates and additional information will be made available at https://sos.idaho.gov/press-
releases/. 

### 

ABOUT LAWERENCE DENNEY 
Lawerence Denney has served the people of Idaho since 1990. His public service began as 
a representative in District 13 and, following redistricting, then became a representative in 
District 9 until 2014. During this time, Denney served two terms as Majority Leader and 
three terms as Speaker of the House before successfully running for state office as Idaho’s 
Secretary of State. He is currently in the fourth year of his first term as Secretary of State. 
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